
PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING COMMENTS 

 

14. Properties located at 283 and 283/ South Street - Demolition Request 

 

 Derrick McBurney, 4-466 South Street – expressing support for the staff 

recommendation; advising that there has been a number of concerns relating to 283/ 

South Street; noting that, not only is the area an eyesore, there has also been a number 

of safety issues; and, indicating that it is sad that the building has to be removed due to 

the age of the building; however the building is in sad disrepair. 


